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EDENTON -- You're invited! Edenton's annual Arbor Day Celebration will take place at 1:00 p.m.
on April 26. The Tree Committee and Public Works will be planting trees on the south side of Dr.
Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue (the 800 block) to add more shade to the west side of town. 

All residents are invited, especially those who live nearby. It's free! Come on out and join us.
Make sure to share this with your neighbors! 

For questions, contact the Town Planner at dewayne.whealton [at] edenton.nc.gov or call (252)
482-2155 extension 182. 

https://www.townofedenton.com/tree-committee/page/tree-planting-dr-mlk-jr-ave-mark-arbor-day-2024

